
MILLER ST

MAY ST

BU
N

D
A

RA
 S

T

CLAUSCEN ST

BARKLY ST

CHARLES ST

BRIDGE ST

M
ERRI PD

E

ID
A

 S
T

REF 17178

Notice of upcoming works 
Merri Creek Trail Reconstruction Project

A section of the Merri Creek Trail 
shared path will be reconstructed 
between Ida Street and St Georges 
Road, Fitzroy North – Bundara Street 
Park to Merri Creek Primary School.

As part of our 2017-18 Capital Works 
Program, we have committed to 
improving the path surface and grades 
of this section of the trail. These 
improvements will make the path 
safer and improve accessibility for the 
community.

Timeframe 
The works are scheduled for late 
September and will take approximately 
five weeks to complete.

Access 
During this time, the path will be closed 
for the safety of contractors and the 
public. 

There will be limited access to the Merri 
Creek Parklands, between Ida Street and 
Bundara Street. 

Detours will be in place for pedestrians 
and people on bikes. Please refer to the 
detour on the map above.

All works will be carried out between 
7am-6pm Monday to Friday by our 
contractor, Simpson Construction 
Company.

Further information
For further information please contact 
Mark Donnellan, Project Manager on 
9205 5555 or info@yarracity.vic.gov.au

Detour

Closed trail


